
Nick Barnes returns to DWR Durban

DWR thrilled to welcome Nick Barnes (third left) back to the team. Pictured
with him is Duncan Riley, Bruce Riley and Robert Izzett.

 

Hooray! It’s an absolute pleasure to welcome Nicholas Barnes back to the DWR Distribution, Durban team in the 
role of technical support!

Nick, who grew up with a love for the live events industry, initially joined DWR in 2012. He left the company a 
few years back and tried his hand at building yachts. It was a wonderful experience, but truth be told, once the 
live events industry bites, there is always a longing to return.  

“Over the past few years, we remained in contact with Nick, and whenever we spoke, it was always like family,” 
said Duncan Riley of DWR. “Nick has a wonderful nature and is always willing to help. We appreciate the role he 
will fulfil in technical support.”

Michael Taylor-Broderick, who has been holding down the KwaZulu Natal branch is as thrilled to have Nick join 
him, and needless to say, the extra pair of hands will be greatly appreciated.
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Nicholas Barnes joins DWR Durban.

 

“It’s good to be back home, working with wonderful people and amazing clients,” said Nick. “
The thrill of the chase and the longing for the challenge make working in the event world so
 worthwhile. But most of all it’s the family that is this industry.”  

 

Welcome Nick! It’s good to have you home.
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